
STONE CORRAL LIQUOR PERMIT

Linda Parent <lparent@richmondvt.gov>
Tue 5/7/2024 2:36 PM
To:​Josh Arneson <jarneson@richmondvt.gov>​

1 attachments (11 KB)
STONE CORRAL LIQUOR PAYMENT.pdf;

Please find attached proof of payment for Stoe Corral's 1st class liquor license.
1st class is the only one that the town has to approve now.
Please place on the next SB agenda to be approved.
Everything is electronic now, I do not have the paper copy of the licenses.
Thanks

Linda M Parent, CVC, Richmond Vermont
PO Box 285
Richmond, VT     05477
Lparent@richmondvt.gov    802-434-2221 x 2

Electronic communications are considered a public record, and thus subject to disclosure under the Vermont
Public Records Law (1  V.S.A. ss315-320).
The Town of Richmond and its employees hold no liability for information provided for a land record search.




